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Highway 15/Main Street Reconstruction in Hutchinson 

 

Installing sidewalk on Main Street between 2nd Avenue North and 1st Avenue North. 

During construction this week 

• Finished pouring concrete 
intersection of Highway 15 and 
Washington Avenue (pictured at 
right). 

• Started installing sanitary sewer 
and water main from 1st Avenue 
South to 2nd Avenue South. 

• Began installing sidewalks from 2nd 
Avenue North to Washington 
Avenue. 

• Paved a tie-in for the Highway 15 
and Washington Avenue 
intersection. 

• The Washington Avenue crossing 
at Highway 15 opened Thursday 
midday.  

• Continued to remove old roadway through 2nd Avenue South. 
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What’s happening next 

• We will continue installing the sidewalks from 2nd Avenue North through Washington Avenue. 
• We will be working on utilities from 1st Avenue South through 2nd Avenue South. 

Getting from here to there 

Reconstruction in the downtown area is taking place 
in stages. While Highway 15 remains closed during 
the project, working in stages keeps as many 
intersections and sidewalks open for as long as 
possible. We are currently in Stage 3. 

During Stage 3 
 
 Work takes place at the intersections of 

Highway 15 with 1st Avenue South and 2nd 
Avenue South. 

 The area is closed to vehicle traffic from all 
directions. 

 Crosswalks in the work zone are closed to 
pedestrian traffic. 

 Sidewalks will remain open for business access when possible. Check with businesses for the best entrance 
to use during construction. 

 Customer parking is available on streets and in parking lots on the back side of Highway 15/Main Street 
businesses. 

 Local traffic only in areas south of 3rd Avenue South. 
 People can use Franklin and Adams Streets to get to homes and businesses. 
 People can cross Highway 15 at Washington Avenue and 5th Avenue South. 

Stay up-to-date 

Find more information at mndot.gov/d8/projects/hwy15downtownhutch. 
Join our Facebook group at facebook.com/groups/MnDOTsouthwest. Follow us on Twitter @mndotsouthwest. 
 
Ben Sandoz, MnDOT Construction Supervisor 
320-234-8474 | benjamin.sandoz@state.mn.us 
 
Sandra Schlagel, MnDOT Public Affairs 
320-214-6362 | sandra.schlagel@state.mn.us 
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